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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Jennifer Nottingham
Date:

02/04/16


Subject:
Legislative Director Report NADE Mid-Year 2016
I would like to thank the NADE President, Sharon Summers for asking me to serve as the NADE legislative director. While I have served in this capacity, I have been available to advise and consult the NADE president.  I provide notification to the president on news, hearings, audits and relevant information to the Social Security Disability President.  When there is a request for comment from the organization, I consult the membership to provide a response. 

This year came with an unexpected legislative change to the Social Security Disability.  The budget this year included steps to eliminate the Single Decision Maker (SDM) and the Disability Adjudicator (DA) authority. I prepared a letter for the NADE president to send to the US Senate leadership.  We addressed the impact that this will have upon the DDS’s, particularly the budget and medical consultant capacity. 
As the legislative director, I will attend the Washington D.C. visit with the NADE president and president-elect.  I will assist the president with scheduling the visits, putting together information packets and advocating for NADE’s top interests. 


Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Nottingham

